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Wednesday 20th July 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Nursery Arrangements for 2022-23  
 
As we approach the end of this academic year and look forward to next, I wanted to write to 
confirm arrangements for Nursery.  
 
Staffing  
 
Next year Mrs Holmes will be the teacher in Nursery, having spent a number of years teaching 
Reception children in the Academy. She brings a wealth of experience and has many exciting 
plans that she will share with parents throughout the year. Mrs Price, Mrs Eastwell and Miss 
Johnson will continue to support as Learning Mentors.  
 
The EYFS base, which includes Nursery and Reception will be led by Miss Walker, who is our new 
EYFS Leader.  
 
Timings for Nursery  
Morning start time  8.40am  
Morning collection time  11.40am  
Afternoon start time  12.15pm  
Afternoon finish time  3.15pm  
  
Drop-off and collection arrangements remain the same as this year.   
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Holmes in the first instance.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J French 
Principal 


